
 

  

  

Notice on Holiday Gifts   

30th November, 2022  

  

The Central Bank of The Bahamas wishes to remind supervised financial institutions (SFIs) and 

members of the public of its policy regarding gifts or entertainment offered to Central Bank 

employees.  Although the intent may be benign, the Central Bank has taken a formal and 

restrictive posture in this area. As such, its employees are required to decline such gestures.       

We thank you for your cooperation in this regard, and extend best wishes for the holiday season.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


